Ai No Kusabi Volume 7 Yaoi
Novel
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents
of this ai no kusabi volume 7 yaoi novel by online. You might
not require more period to spend to go to the books instigation as
without difficulty as search for them. In some cases, you likewise
reach not discover the publication ai no kusabi volume 7 yaoi
novel that you are looking for. It will agreed squander the time.
However below, when you visit this web page, it will be for that
reason definitely simple to get as with ease as download guide ai
no kusabi volume 7 yaoi novel
It will not tolerate many time as we explain before. You can get it
even though affect something else at house and even in your
workplace. correspondingly easy! So, are you question? Just
exercise just what we offer under as with ease as review ai no
kusabi volume 7 yaoi novel what you gone to read!

Yarichin Bitch Club Ogeretsu Tanaka 2020-02-11
In an extracurricular
experience gone hilariously
wrong, innocent Takashi Tono
accidentally joins a club of
young men who put the “dick”
in “valedictorian.” At an allboys’ boarding school deep in
the mountains, hapless transfer
ai-no-kusabi-volume-7-yaoi-novel

student Takashi Tono joins the
Photography Club, only to
learn too late that the club’s
main extracurricular activity is
offering its sexual services to
the student body! Now that
Takashi’s surrounded by
bedroom aces, can this virgin
survive a day, much less the
whole school year, as part of
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the school’s most lascivious
club? Innocent Takashi Tono
has survived with virginity
intact for over a month in his
all-boys school's Photography
Club, a group whose main
extracurricular activity is
offering its sexual services to
the student body. An annual
camping trip brings Takashi
into close contact with the
friendlier members of the club,
but he only has eyes for his
crush Yacchan! Could a night
out in the woods be the perfect
place to finally make his move?
Docile - K.M. Szpara
2020-03-03
K. M. Szpara's Docile is a
science fiction parable about
love and sex, wealth and debt,
abuse and power, a challenging
tour de force that at turns
seduces and startles. There is
no consent under capitalism.
To be a Docile is to be kept,
body and soul, for the uses of
the owner of your contract. To
be a Docile is to forget, to
disappear, to hide inside your
body from the horrors of your
service. To be a Docile is to sell
yourself to pay your parents'
debts and buy your children's
ai-no-kusabi-volume-7-yaoi-novel

future. Elisha Wilder’s family
has been ruined by debt,
handed down to them from
previous generations. His
mother never recovered from
the Dociline she took during
her term as a Docile, so when
Elisha decides to try and erase
the family’s debt himself, he
swears he will never take the
drug that took his mother from
him. Too bad his contract has
been purchased by Alexander
Bishop III, whose ultra-rich
family is the brains (and
money) behind Dociline and the
entire Office of Debt
Resolution. When Elisha
refuses Dociline, Alex refuses
to believe that his family’s
crowning achievement could
have any negative side
effects—and is determined to
turn Elisha into the perfect
Docile without it. Content
warning: Docile contains
forthright depictions and
discussions of rape and sexual
abuse. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM)
applied.
Breaking Jade - Quil Carter
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2015-03-04
Skyfall, the only city that King
Silas spared when he started
the Fallocaust. It is a safe
haven from the radiation, and a
place where there is plant life,
electricity, protection; things
never seen or felt in the
lawless, savage greywastes. In
Skyfall lives a teenager named
Jade, born and raised in the
'slum district' Moros by an
insane mother. He steals and
cheats in any way he can to
keep him and his boyfriend
alive for another winter, all
while longing for a better life,
some place warm beyond the
slums. Then a chance
encounter brings Jade into the
sights of the most important
and most feared chimera in
Skyfall: Elish Dekker. A man of
statuesque elegance, cold
beauty, and a reputation for
being the most heartless and
cruel chimera in existence. And
though Elish may not
understand why, he does know
one thing for sure... the boy
will be his pet.
The Gangster and the
Samurai - Katsura 2014-01-27
Fate is a fickle thing, fortune a
ai-no-kusabi-volume-7-yaoi-novel

double edged sword. "Being
born into wealth and privilege
may be the dream of most, but
a fat, friendless child with no
company but his books will find
that money brings no real
comfort. I was such a child and
came quickly to the conclusion
that to endure the mundane is
not compulsory when one can
retreat to one's thoughts and
live the life of a samurai. I
chose my own path. An
existence of honour and
adventure which I shared with
my beloved fellow warrior,
Hyung. Even I, at times,
thought him to be a figment of
my imagination, so when he
appeared as a flesh and blood
man in the offices of the
Yakuza organisation, the
Tatakai-gumi, my world was
turned upside down." Kanno
Sakamoto is a renaissance
man. Homosexual, archer,
swordsman, gardener, chef,
pianist, gangster and fantasist here he tells his own story. A
dark, often humorous and
sometimes challenging tale of
love, lust and murder which is
not for the faint of heart.
Better Than a Dream - Raica
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Sakuragi 2011
"In here?" the man asked,
opening the door to the house.
He quickly found the bathroom,
and started taking off his
clothes right there in the
hallway. "Hey!" Yuuki yelled,
gaping at him in amazement.
"You like looking at naked men
or something?" the man
smirked. Tsukada and Yuuki
are the perfect couple, living a
life of bliss in the shadow of
towering Mount Asahidake.
While Tsukada is a risk-taking
adventurer, homebody Yuuki
runs a caf called Fuuba. But
after Tsukada dies in a tragic
avalanche, Yuuki sinks into a
dark depression, unable to get
his lover out of his mind. An old
school friend helps him ease
the pain, but their relationship
is uneasy at best. One year
later, a mysterious stranger
walks into Fuuba carrying a
mountain-climber's backpack.
Kamishiro is a brawny master
chef who's looking for a job.
Yuuki winds up hiring him, and
even throws in room and
board. Soon they are
roommates with separate
bedrooms, until one fateful
ai-no-kusabi-volume-7-yaoi-novel

night, when everything
changes between them...
Taming Riki- Kira Takenouchi
2014-09-30
Riki the Dark: proud, defiant,
and unapologetically vulgar
and rude. The angry mongrel
has vowed to submit to no one,
least of all his Master, the
illustrious Iason Mink. What
will it take to tame the
notorious wild boy of Midas?
After over a year and a half of
discipline and training, Iason
has still not managed to turn
the heart of the infamous
mongrel from the slums. Or has
he? Note from the Publisher:
This is not the same book as Ai
no Kusabi, the original
inspiration or idea for the
series. The world and
characters of Taming Riki are
vastly different, and the book
contains a Glossary of Terms
and a Guide to Taming Riki to
help you keep track of the
characters. The book is also
quite graphic. But this is more
than just a smut novel; there is
a story here. Part of the appeal
and popularity of Taming Riki
is its use of vivid descriptions
and ability to make the world
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come alive. It will draw you
into its world and you will not
want to come back. PRINTING
NOTE: These books are made
available to you by a process
called print on demand. Your
book will be printed as soon as
you order it and then delivered
to you. Before, Taming Riki
was only available at ridiculous
prices like $100 on eBay. Now
we are finally able to bring the
series to you again in print at
affordable prices. NOTE: This
book is not intended for
children. It contains adult
content including intimate and
graphic sexual encounters
between males. It is of the
genre called YAOI, which is
especially popular with
females, though is developing a
following also among men. This
book also includes elements of
science fiction.
Sighing Kiss - Riyu Yamakami
2008-10-07
The classic love triangle gets a
new twist in this school-age
love story. Tanabe likes Akira.
Akira likes Tatsuya. And really
no one knows who Tatsuya is
lusting after! But when Akira
decides that unrequited love
ai-no-kusabi-volume-7-yaoi-novel

isn't all that noble and
responds to Tanabe's advances,
Tatsuya confesses!? Akira isn't
sure which way is up let alone
which way lies love!
Hybrid Child - Shungiki
Nakamura 2006-08-30
The Hybrid Child is an amazing
android that can grow if it is
lavished with enough love and
care from its owner. Neither
fully machine nor fully human,
the various Hybrid Child
models develop strong
emotional bonds with their
owners. This volume contains
several short stories of love,
sacrifice and drama: Young
Kotaro learns the importance
of responsibility when his
Hybrid Child's lifespan runs
out. The tragic swordsman
Seya learns to love again with
the help of his Hybrid child,
Yuzu. The final tale tells the
story of Kuroda, the creator of
the Hybrid Child designs, and
how his lost love inspired their
creation.
Twittering Birds Never Fly
Vol. 4 - Kou Yoneda
2020-12-04
Despite his reputation as a
lecherous man-chaser, Yashiro,
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young leader of the Shinseikai,
was determined to avoid
relationships with his
subordinates. However, after
an attempt on his life, his
relationship with his attendant
and bodyguard, Doumeki, has
grown into something he never
could have imagined.
Meanwhile, Doumeki,
awakening to his own feelings,
has resolved himself to protect
Yashiro, even if it puts his own
life in peril. One being
protected, and one protecting...
The feelings Doumeki and
Yashiro have for each other are
surprising, to say the least. It
was at this point that Yashiro
realizes...
The Shadow Society - Marie
Rutkoski 2012-10-16
Sixteen-year-old Darcy Jones
knows little about her past
except that she was abandoned
outside a Chicago firehouse at
age five, but when the
mysterious Conn arrives at her
high school, she begins to
discover things about her past
that she is not sure she likes.
All My Loving- Mariko Hihara
2014-07-13
This is a novel of Boy's love
ai-no-kusabi-volume-7-yaoi-novel

(YAOI), meaning the love story
between two boys. This is not a
hard core porn novel, but
similar to a HARLEQUIN love
story. The author publishes
more than 50 books of YAOI
romance and is very popular in
Japan. One day Ken, a high
school boy who is a talent-intraining injures a leg. Ken falls
in love with his family doctor
who supports disappointed
him, but the doctor leaves him;
... Ken makes up his mind to
grow up, and to success in
love. A heartwarming love
story which goes along with the
music of the Beatles.
Under His Heel- Adara Wolf
2018-07-16
Alex is trapped. His life has
been one bad decision after the
other, and now he's forced to
work off his debt with a
spaceship captain or risk a fate
worse than death.Captain
Tracht is respected and wellconnected. Unfortunately, he
also has some very
questionable private interests,
and makes no secret that he
intends Alex to participate in
them, whether he likes it or
not.It's an experience of pain,
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humiliation, and tears, but
somehow Alex finds himself
growing less and less
interested in his eventual
release...
Ai No Kusabi - The Space
Between - Reiko Yoshihara
2013-11-12
Riki's stumbled his way into the
upper class's neighborhood?!
Guy, who's hot on his trail, is
shocked to discover that Iason
is Riki's patron. However,
before Riki's eyes, Iason
announces "Riki is my pet" in a
display of dominion over him.
Blinded by his jealousy, Gai
kidnaps Riki and challenges
Iason to a no-holds-barred
confrontation. Master and
pet...love forged in the bonds
of a twisted relationship - this
is the stunning conclusion of Ai
no Kusabi!
The Two Lions - Nagisa
Furuya 2021-12-14
Not long after he starts
university, friendly, big-hearted
Junpei runs into the very
unfriendly Leo. As they speak,
Junpei learns that they went to
the same high school and that
Leo was the "Demon Lion"
feared back then as a secret
ai-no-kusabi-volume-7-yaoi-novel

gang leader. After those days
spent as a lonely,
misunderstood high schooler,
Leo escaped to a faraway
college to make new friends.
Junpei becomes his first and
vows to help Leo make more,
but are his feelings for Leo
stronger than friendship?
Destiny- Reiko Yoshihara 2008
One night five years ago, Riki
was wandering through the
pleasure district of Midas,
when he found himself in a
rather dangerous situation. As
a consequence, Iason, the
genetically engineered elite
"Blondie," has given him such
levels of humiliation and
unwanted pleasure that Riki's
mind is still haunted by it!
Finder Deluxe Edition:
Honeymoon, Vol. 10 (Yaoi
Manga) - Ayano Yamane
2021-02-09
Akihito has been searching for
Asami in Hong Kong, and after
months apart, they are finally
reunited. But things can never
be easy for these two, and the
helicopter they’re in crashes!
When the star-crossed lovers
come to, they find themselves
stranded on a desert island,
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surrounded by paradise! Never
ones to pass up an opportunity,
the two quickly make up for
lost time, temporarily
forgetting their dire straits. -VIZ Media
Verdict - Katsura Izumi
2008-10-21
Toya Sakurai only went into the
publishing business to work
with his favorite author, Kai
Hodaka, one of the top-selling
mystery writers of all time. And
now he's getting the chance to
do exactly that! But the
demands of the job are more
than he ever expected. When
his company wants Hodaka to
publish ahead of schedule,
Toya has to find some way to
persuade the author to
cooperate. His idol takes cruel
advantage of the situation,
demanding Toya's body in
exchange for his next book. But
the love of a fan is not so easily
conquered. Let's just hope his
fiancee understands!
The Art of Loving - Eiki Eiki
2006
"What's the greatest happiness
one can know in love? For
Yutaka, there is only one
answer: sex. To him, happiness
ai-no-kusabi-volume-7-yaoi-novel

and lust are the same thing.
The likeable and respectable
heir to the wealthy Fujiwara
family is being torn inside-out
by repressed physical desires.
Then one day, Tohno, a
transfer student, shows up at
school. Yutaka sees Tohno as
the 'toy' that will make real all
his desires and debauched
fantasies. A life-long friendship
based on trust and gratitude-will it all be shattered when
Tohno learns the truth about
Yutaka's obsession?"--P. [4] of
cover.
The Selfish Demon King Kyoko Wakatsuki 2010-02
Shizuku is an adorable and
spunky high school student,
but even he doesn't know the
secret he's hiding. When
Shizuku comes home from
school one day, he's met by a
stunningly beautiful man. This
paragon of exquisite beauty,
Doga, tells Shizuku that the
Shizuku's true nature is that of
a sexual mage. Doga is actually
the king of the magical realm
and that once every hundred
years, right at the cusp of
mating season, he has to take a
sexual mage as his lover...
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What is Shizuku to do?!
English as a Lingua Franca
in Wider Networking - Paola
Vettorel 2014-08-27
In a constantly interconnected
world communication takes
place beyond territorial
boundaries, in networks where
English works as a lingua
franca. The volume explores
how ELF is employed in
internationally-oriented
personal blogs; findings show
how bloggers deploy an array
of resources to their expressive
and interactional aims,
combining global and local
communicative practices.
Implications of findings in ELF
and ELT terms are also
discussed.
Dandadan, Vol. 1
- Yukinobu
Tatsu 2022-10-11
A nerd must fight powerful
spirits and aliens all vying for
the secret power of his “family
jewel,” so who better to fight
alongside him than his high
school crush and a spirit
granny?! Momo Ayase and
Okarun are on opposite sides of
the paranormal spectrum
regarding what they’ll believe
in and what they won’t. Their
ai-no-kusabi-volume-7-yaoi-novel

quest to prove each other
wrong leads them down a path
of secret crushes and
paranormal battles they’ll have
to participate in to believe!
Momo Ayase strikes up an
unusual friendship with her
school’s UFO fanatic, whom
she nicknames “Okarun”
because he has a name that is
not to be said aloud. While
Momo strongly believes in
spirits, she thinks aliens are
nothing but nonsense. Her new
friend, however, thinks quite
the opposite. To settle matters,
the two set out to prove each
other wrong—Momo to a UFO
hotspot and Okarun to a
haunted tunnel! What unfolds
next is a beautiful story of
young love…and oddly horny
aliens and spirits?
Taming Riki - Kira
Takenouchi 2014-09-29
Volume I, Part 1. Includes
black & white illustrations.
Iason Mink: Jupiter's Golden
Boy, Head of the Syndicate,
and the ultimate Amoian Elite.
When Tanagura's leading
Blondie takes on a new Pet, all
of Eos is abuzz with the news.
His choice is none other than
9/15
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Riki the Dark, the infamous
gang leader of Bison, a
mongrel with no respect for
Iason's rank or authority. What
will it take to tame the
notorious wild boy of Midas?
Note from the Publisher: This
is not the same book as Ai no
Kusabi, the original inspiration
or idea for the series. The
world and characters of
Taming Riki are vastly
different, and the book
contains a Glossary of Terms
and a Guide to Taming Riki to
help you keep track of the
characters. The book is also
quite graphic. But this is more
than just a smut novel; there is
a story here. Part of the appeal
and popularity of Taming Riki
is its use of vivid descriptions
and ability to make the world
come alive. It will draw you
into its world and you will not
want to come back. PRINTING
NOTE: These books are made
available to you by a process
called print on demand. Your
book will be printed as soon as
you order it and then delivered
to you. Before, Taming Riki
was only available at ridiculous
prices like $100 on eBay. Now
ai-no-kusabi-volume-7-yaoi-novel

we are finally able to bring the
series to you again in print at
affordable prices. NOTE: This
book is not intended for
children. It contains adult
content including intimate and
graphic sexual encounters
between males. It is of the
genre called YAOI, which is
especially popular with
females, though is developing a
following also among men. This
book also includes elements of
science fiction.
Hey! Class President
- Kaori
Monchi 2010-08-03
Kokusai finally accepts and
recognizes his feelings for
Kaga-kun, but he doesn't know
how to express those feelings
around everyone. This much he
knows - he's a little insecure
and jealous!
Demon Consort (Yaoi)- Yamila
Abraham 2014-02-10
As a bad joke born from
desperation, priestly Prince
Harsen offers himself as the
‘bride’ his demonic conquerors
have demanded. Unfortunately
for Harsen the bizarre prince
Romi is thrilled to accept him.
Crystalline Priest Prince
Harsen’s world has turned
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upside-down. The people have
switched their allegiance to the
gods of Darkhelm, thus ending
Harsen’s regime. Worse still,
his sister has run away
meaning they don’t have a
bride to offer their new rulers.
Harsen knows he can’t survive
in a world ruled by Darkhelm.
He decides to offer himself as
‘bride’ so they’ll kill him in
outrage and prevent him from
suffering. Harsen is stunned to
find his conquerors civilized
and even kind. This goes
against everything his father
taught him. When he offers
himself as ‘bride’ the young
prince Romi enthusiastically
accepts him. Harsen’s shock at
the situation eventually
transforms to curiosity about
his betrothed. Romi is
eccentric and effete—the sort
of person Harsen would have
bullied mercilessly if they were
children. Finding himself in a
position of power over his
demon fiancé, Harsen decides
to see things through. His
world has become inverted,
and dark indoctrination rituals
await him. The demon Romi so
entrances Harsen he just can’t
ai-no-kusabi-volume-7-yaoi-novel

run away—even if he knows the
worst is still to come. Please
enjoy this compelling, sultry,
and original fantasy novella
presented in its entirety.
Teach Me Tutor S Volume 1 (Yaoi Novel)
- Saki
Aida 2008-05-27
Shiba is a detective in the fifth
anti-organized crime division of
the Tokyo Metropolitan Police,
a.k.a. "Anti-Gang 5"
specializing in handgun
seizures. Shiba's secret
weapon is "S" ("spy"), an
informant who plays a key role
in Shiba's information
gathering. Shiba is training an
informant who has been
officially accepted into
Shinjuku's Matsukura Group
within the Budoha crime
syndicate. One day, Shiba
awakens to an anonymous
phone call - "Watch out for
your S!"
Worse Guy - Ruby Dixon
2021-10-06
Crulden the Ruiner is the most
dangerous gladiator in the
galaxy. I'm his clone - equally
ugly, equally dangerous, and
just as feared. I'm also being
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held captive, since no one
trusts a creature like me to be
let loose. A curvy, determined
human named Bee doesn't
think I'm a creature, though. In
fact, she thinks I just need a
guide. She's got half the males
on this planet eating out of her
hand, and she's confident she
can do the same with me. The
managing little female has no
idea what she's in for. I'm not
some fool to be led around by
my tail. But...the champion in
me loves a challenge. A
champion also wants to win a
prize. So I tell Bee I'll go along
with her plans if she kisses
me...right on my tusk-filled
mouth. I never expected her to
say yes...
どこどこ?セブン - 藤本真 2003-04
「どこどこ?セブン」へようこそ。ここにはとなりどうしお
なじにみえるふたつのせかいがあるよ。でもおなじにみえ
るだけでよーくみてみると...!ほらね?ふたつはちょっと
ちがうでしょ?「どこどこ?セブン」のとなりどうしのふた
つのせかいには7つのちがいがあるんだ。きみは「7つ」
をさがしだせるかな。観察ゲーム絵本。
Gorgeous Carat Volume 1:
(Yaoi)- You Higuri 2006-02-07
In Paris, Florian, the son of an
impoverished nobleman, and
the mysterious Ray Balzac
Courland, team up in a series
ai-no-kusabi-volume-7-yaoi-novel

of adventures, as they battle a
possible attraction to each
other.
Finder Deluxe Edition:
Longing for You - Ayano
Yamane 2018-06-12
Pain and pleasure collide when
a sophisticated underworld
boss crosses paths with a naive
photographer hell-bent on
bringing him down! This deluxe
edition includes never-beforereleased material as well as a
double-sided color insert and
special cover treatment!
Photographer Akihito Takaba
takes on a risky assignment
trying to document the illegal
activities of the Japanese
underworld. When he captures
its leader—the handsome,
enigmatic Ryuichi Asami—in
the crosshairs of his
viewfinder, Takaba’s world is
changed forever. Akihito is
freeloading at Asami’s
apartment, polishing up not
only his photography skills but
also his skills as a
househusband. His career is on
the upswing, even though he
still finds himself in perilous
situations and has the
occasional run-in with police.
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So imagine Akihito’s surprise
when, while out chasing a
scoop, he spots Asami with
another man clinging to
him…in tears! Are Akihito’s
days as Asami’s live-in
numbered?
Split - Saki Aida 2008
Shiba, a detective in the fifth
anti-organized crime division of
the Tokyo Metropolitan Police,
a.k.a. "Anti-Gang 5," is on the
handgun-smuggling beat. A socalled handgun confiscation
specialist, the most important
element of his investigations is
the information gathering skills
of his undercover informant S.
Shiba's "S," Munechika, also
happens to be a big-time
yakuza. Though he was aware
of the special feelings he had
for Munechika, Shiba chose the
life of a detective. Thinking of
each other, they swear to
protect their relationship as S
and detective. But, when a
mysterious young man named
Black appears before Shiba,
everything falls apart!
Darkness - Reiko Yoshihara
2009
After his release from house
arrest and return to the slums,
ai-no-kusabi-volume-7-yaoi-novel

Riki's relationship with Guy has
been awkward at best. Before
they are able to resolve any of
their relationship issues, the
security forces of the notorious
Midas cross the border for an
all-out invasion. Can anyone
survive the attack of such
powerful forces?
Fallocaust- Quil Carter
2014-07-09
Over two hundred and thirty
years ago the Fallocaust
happened, killing almost
everything that lived and
creating what is now known as
the greywastes. A dead
wasteland where cannibalism
is a necessity, death your
reality, and life before the
radiation nothing but pictures
in dog-eared magazines.
Reaver is a greywaster, living
in a small block controlled by a
distant ruler said to have
started the Fallocaust. He is a
product of the savage world he
was raised in and prides
himself on being cold and
cruel. Then someone new to his
town catches his eye, someone
different than everyone else.
Without knowing why he starts
to silently stalk him, unaware
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of where it will lead him.
Taming Riki: Alpha Zen
- Kira
Takenouchi 2021-02-25
While preparing for their
special summer trip to Alpha
Zen, Riki discovers his true
heritage when Iason contacts
Midas Orphanage to determine
his birthday. The news is
shocking for everyone. Will
Riki submit to being a Blondie's
pet, now that he knows who he
really is? Find out in Part 1 of
the climatic trilogy to end the
popular Taming Riki saga by
Bestselling author Kira
Takenouchi.
Taming Riki, Volume II Kira Takenouchi 2016-09-17
Riki has been captured by the
notorious Federation rebel,
Amon Qentu, and Iason has
gone to rescue him. But will
Iason be able to save his
beloved pet and himself from
Amon's dark agenda?
Meanwhile on Alpha Zen,
Aranshu is discovering that
much has changed during his
ten year absence from the
Commander's side. Find out
what happens next in Kira
Takenouchi's continuation of
the salaciously controversial
ai-no-kusabi-volume-7-yaoi-novel

Taming Riki series, Volume II:
A World Divided, Part 2.
Author's Note: Thank you to
Rachel Livingston from DMP
for permission to publish
Taming Riki.
Suggestion - Reiko Yoshihara
2008-11-04
Released from Iason's curse,
Riki is spending his days idly in
the slums when he's drawn into
a trap - is it a secret plot of
uninvited visitor Kirie, or could
it also be a cruel way to force
Riki to choose between the
body of his old roommate Guy
and his own pride? Riki revives
the memories of his three years
of lust and masochism with
Iason. Is freedom just an
illusion?
Divine Right's Trip
- Gurney
Norman 1972
Alichino Volume 1 - Kouyu
Shurei 2005-02-08
When a young woman searches
for an Alichino, beautiful
creatures who grant wishes at
a price, she meets Tsugiri, a
young man who has a
mysterious connection to the
rare creatures, a connection
that puts him and everyone
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around him in grave danger.
Cold Light - Narise Konohara
2010
The wound Fujishima suffered
from protecting Tooru has
healed and he's finally been
released from the hospital.
Tooru wants them to live
together as lovers, but
Fujishima refuses, saying "I
have no intentions of loving
you."
Stranger - Rieko Yoshihara
2007
In the future, on a distant star
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lives a new society. Ruled by a
computer system named
Jupiter, men are divided into
classes based on their hair
color. The Blondies, genetically
altered by Jupiter, are the
highest class and occupy the
capital city of Tanagura. Those
with black hair, Mongrels, are
forced to live in the slums,
Ceres. Iason, the leader of the
Blondies, encounters Riki, a
mongrel, in the streets of Ceres
one night and sets out to own
him.
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